





## UNIVERSITY STATEMENT

03 December 2021

Dear staff and students

## REOPENING OF THE INDUMISO CAMPUS

Following the temporary closure of the Indumiso campus due to the violent and criminal protest action by a group of students earlier this week, we are pleased to report that the situation has since been safe and peaceful.

Therefore, we have decided to reopen the Indumiso campus at 12H00 today, Friday, 03 December 2021. Please remember that Indumiso campus operations will continue to be under Lockdown Level I conditions, as is the case for the seven DUT campuses and that all COVID-19 protocols remain firmly in place.

The reopening will also support the successful completion of the assessments and exams that are currently taking place.

Please remember to mask up and get fully vaccinated!

Sincerely

**DUT Management team** 





